
  
 

 

MEMORANDUM 
November 28, 2022 

 Via Email 

 
TO: Chief Executive Officers  

Chief Instructional Officers 
Chief Business Officers 

FROM: Dr. Siria Martinez, Assistant Vice Chancellor, Student Equity & Success Institutional 
Effectiveness 

CC:  Interim Deputy Chancellor, Lizette Navarette 
 

RE: Notification of Intent to Award for FY 2023-24 Institutional Effectiveness Partnership 
Initiative Technical Assistance Program Grant RFA 23-020 

 

The Chancellor’s Office of the California Community Colleges intends to enter into contract with 
the district identified below to serve as grantee and project manager for the Institutional 
Effectiveness Partnership Initiative (IEPI)- Technical Assistance Program Grant. The contract will 
incorporate the proposal the selected district submitted under RFA No. 23-020.  
 

Santa Clarita Community College District 
 
 
Pending Board of Governors approval as well as the availability of funds, commencement is July 1, 
2023. 
 
This Notice will be posted through December 09, 2022. 
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